1981 No. 6 10

Embassy of the Republic of Korea
Ottawa

KeCa 81-17 March 2, 1981

Dear Sir,

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your Note No. ECO-0277 of
February 13, 1981 which reads as follows:

“(See Canadian Note No. ECO-0277 of February 13, 1981)”

I have further the honour to accept on behalf of the Government of the Repub-
lic of Korea the foregoing proposals and to agree that your Note with Annex
attached thereto and this Note shall be regarded as constituting an Agreement
between the Republic of Korea and Canada, which shall enter into force on the date
of this reply.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you, the assurances of my highest
consideration.

KYOO HYUN LEE
Ambassador

The Honourable Mark MacGuigan
Secretary of State for External Affairs
Department of External Affairs
Ottawa, Canada



